REGIONAL SEMINAR FOR LICENSING BOARDS (AN301-2002)

Servewise Training (Formerly Sips) have organised a series of Regional Seminars to discuss amongst
other things the National Plan for Action on Alcohol.

It is recommended that the Chairman attends the Seminar in Perth on 25th November, 2002 at a cost
of £45.
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